
First email to registered participants:

Hello,

Thank you for registering for the Mobile Fingerprint Capture Workshop with PSCR on 
Thursday, September 24, 2020. To prepare, please read through the read-ahead information 
packet attached and fill out the accompanying survey; PSCR would like to collect some 
preliminary information to help guide the workshop. Please refer to the information packet for 
additional details about this technology space and submit your response by September 15, 2020.

Please let us know if you have any questions.

Best,
PSCR

Reminder email:

Hello,

As a reminder, please be sure to fill out this survey by Tuesday, September 15 to help PSCR 
prepare for our Mobile Fingerprint Capture Workshop on Thursday, September 24. Your 
feedback is valuable and relevant to our discussions.

Please let us know if you have any questions and thank you in advance for your participation.

Best,
PSCR


